
Lorena Hollett 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Lorena Hollett on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, January 26, 2023 8:48 AM 
'Ramirez, Liliana ' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: Electric bill raise 

Good morning, Liliana Ramirez. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/26/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00558-2023 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20230001, and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Regards, 

Lorena Hollett 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public SeNice Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6758 

From: Ramirez, Liliana <axr550@med.miami.edu> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 9:35 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Electric bill raise 

Good evening commissioners, 

I am writing to you to voice how disappointed I am on these raises, one of many, in the electric bill. 
Raises that are going on without any regulations and especially not considering how high the cost of life is for 
people in Miami already. 
I am a single mother. Monthly expenses like rent, water, electric and +, is making ends meet extremely difficult. 
We need you to make decisions that benefit the people, not the companies. 
We, the people, want to see this city and our state to florish. That doesn't happen when the poverty levels grow 
indiscriminately. 

Please. Help the people. 

Liliana Ramirez 

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S20 FE 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone 
Get Outlook for Android 
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